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Parent Newsletter  

Summer No. 14 ð Wednesday 21st July 2021 
 

This morningõs year six leaversõ assembly went really well.  We are so proud of them, all of their achievements at 

Mayfield and the way in which they have managed their learning both at home and at school.  We wish them all 

the best as they move on to secondary school. 

 

We are also saying goodbye to three members of staff, Poppy Garrod, Hannah Dupre and Izabela Wierselewska.  

We will miss them all, are grateful for all of the wonderful contributions they have made to Mayfield, and wish 

them good luck in their new adventures. 

 

We hope you all have a relaxing summer. For those families moving on we wish you well and for those returning 

in September we look forwards to welcoming you all back. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney  

 

Art  Year 1 and 2 have been busy creating tile prints this last week.  We have shared some of 

their work with you at the bottom of this newsletter.   

Lost Property  Unclaimed lost property will be displayed in the front foyer until end of day today.  Please 

come and see if you recognise anything.   

                    
 

Anything left at the end of today will be binned or donated to charity. 

 

Collecting 

Belongings from 

Closed Bubbles  

Items left in 6F due to the bubble closure will be available for collection on Monday 26 th  

July.  Miss Harradence will be outside the Year 6 classroom between 1pm and 3pm.  

Please enter via the blue gates in the car park.  

After this items will be left in the school foyer until Friday 13th August for you to collect.  

 

4M belongings will be moved to their new classroom for September.  

 

Dinner Money 

Balances  

Can you please ensure any dinner money balances are paid before the end of term.  You 

can check your balance by visiting www.parentpay.co.uk  Also if your child is leaving the 

school and you require a refund of a balance please email Mrs Khan 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Baby News! This last term we have welcomed 3 new babies to the Mayfield team! 

Miss Nicholls is now Mum to Fionn who was born on the 1st June, Mrs van Eeden 

welcomed Imke on the 4th July and to finish the year off Mrs Fillary gave birth to George 

this Monday evening.  Everyone is doing well.  

 

Dates for the 

Diary  

Thursday 2nd September First day of Autumn term ð all children back to school 
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Year 1   

Tile Printing  
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Year 2   

African Pattern Inspired Designs  
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Year 2  

 

 

 


